Pat Westall

From: Tori McNally <torimcnally@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, October 16, 2020 12:24 PM

To: Pat Westall

Cc: JESSE MILLER; mark.mcnally@yahoo.com

Subject: 63 Conanicus Ave Condo Project Questions and Concerns for 10/27/2020 Meeting
Attachments: 63 Conanicus Ave Condo Project Questons & Concerns from Penelope Fisher.pdf

Good afternoon,

My name is Victoria McNally and my husband Mark McNally and | live at AP8-Lot 178 (4 Holmes Court) which abuts the
western property line of 63 Conanicus Avenue. Please find the attached document from my mother Penelope Fisher
(owner of AP8-Lot 178 4 Holmes Court.) Penelope's attached document contains a number of questions and significant
concerns regarding the proposed 63 Conanicus Ave condo project to be discussed at the Zoning meeting on Tuesday
October 27th as this project will affect not only AP8-Lot 178 (4 Holmes Court), but also a number of properties
surrounding this property that we all hope the Zoning board will take into serious consideration. My mother Penelope,
my husband Mark and myself will all be in attendance for this virtual meeting on the 27th so these questions can be
answered and our deep concerns addressed as there is a lot at stake for our property which has been in the family for
over 47 years and the surrounding neighborhood that will change the face of East Ferry forever.

While Mark will be dropping off a hard copy of Penelope's letter to the Jamestown Town Hall today, | kindly request
that you please confirm receipt of this email and attachment as well.

Sincerely,

Victoria "Tori" McNally

Resident of AP8-Lot 178 4 Holmes Court
torimcnally@yahoo.com

401-556-7409



